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December 1, 2021 
 
 
Jodi Schreiber 
Fremont Paving & Redi-Mix, Inc. 
PO Box 841 
839 Mackenzie Ave 
Cañon City, CO 81215 
 
 
Re: Pueblo East Pit, Permit No. M-2000-041, Revisions AR-1 and SR-3, Notice of Approval  
 
Dear Ms. Schreiber: 
 
On December 1, 2021, the Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) approved the 
requests for a surety and acreage reduction at the Pueblo East Pit, M2000-041. In accordance with Rule 
4.17.2(5), the Division is required to wait thirty (30) days from the approval date to allow for appeal of the 
Division’s decision. Once this period closes and no appeal has been submitted the decision will be final.  
 
Please contact Patrick Lennberg (303)866-3567 ext. 8114 or email at patrick.lennberg@state.co.us if 
you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Patrick Lennberg 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
cc: Jared Ebert, DRMS 
 
ec: Jodi Schreiber, Fremont Paving and Redi Mix, Inc., jodi@arycorp.com 
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